

## BISHOP HEDLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

Penydarren, Merthyr Tydfil CF47 9AN

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Hopkins BA (Hons) MA NPQH

YSGOL UWCHRADD GATHOLIG ESGOB HEDLEY

T: 01685 351860 F: 01685 385292

Email: office@bishophedleyhigh.merthyr.sch.uk www.bishophedley.co.uk

SJH/NJ May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope this letter finds you well. We are nearing the time when Year 11 will leave us to move onto the next phase in their lives. We are privileged to have watched them grow into fine young men and women, and eagerly anticipate great things from them.

Currently, we are in the process of finalising assessment portfolios to submit grades to the WJEC, you will receive provisional grades around May half term. This will give a few weeks for your child to potentially submit further evidence if their grade is not what is expected.

We can confirm that the Year 11 leaving date is 17<sup>th</sup> June 2021. On this day we will celebrated Mass and have a Records of Achievement ceremony. Unfortunately, this will not be able to be attended by parents but a link will be available to watch virtually.

We would like to thank you for the support that you have given your children and us, as a school, over the past 5 years

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Hopkins Headteacher Mr R Davies Deputy Headteacher Mr R Evans

Progress Leader Yr11







